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Einhorn Barbarito Supports Caroline Fund 5K

Einhorn Barbarito is proud to support the 5th Annual Caroline Fund 5K on Saturday, September 15th,

kicking off at Saint Aloysius Church in Caldwell at 9am.

Since its inception, The Caroline Fund has donated over $250,000 to support brain and spine tumor

research performed at Hackensack University Medical Center in memory of Caroline Vandemark, 22 of

Caldwell.

Click here for event information.

https://compuscore.rsupartner.com/Race/NJ/Caldwell/CarolineFund5K

